THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 15, 1973

Dear Linc:

It was very good of you to write on May 18
with regard to possible agenda items for

the President's talks with General-Secretary
Brezhnev,

Your suggestions are greatly appreciated and
they will be taken into consideration during
preparations for the talks,

Warm regards,

LS

Henry A. Kissinger

Professor Lincoln P, Bloomfield
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
30 Wadsworth Street

Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139




